


The spring lecture was entitled, “To Do Right and Overcome: Reflections on Some Prince 
George’s County Women.” It was held in Bayne Hall at St. John’s Episcopal Church on June 9, 
2018.  The Speakers were Dr. Rita Robinson and Dr. Leigh Ryan.  Rita Robinson focused on 
County members in the Maryland Women’s Hall of Fame, while storyteller Rita Robinson 
followed the life of a county slave.  Following the lecture was a reception.   
 
As with most Conservancy events, these two lectures were free to members and the general 
public.  It is a continuing theme of the Conservancy to offer these educational lectures on 
elements of Prince George’s history.  They were made possible through the membership dues 
of the Conservancy.   
 
It is hoped that another educational experience can be offered by the Conservancy this coming 
fall.  It will be an Educational Treasure Hunt for kids as well as parents.  The game will feature 
historic sites and landmarks in our southwestern part of the County.  More information on this 
upcoming event will be announced later this year.   
 
As has been said in years past, in order for the Conservancy of Broad Creek to be at all effective 
and credible, it needs the support of its members.  Having a growing and caring membership 
allows the Conservancy to stand tall and be respected when it speaks and engages with others.  
Knowing that there is a community of support behind it, gives strength to the Conservancy to 
pursue its mission and goals. 
 
I truly hope that all of you will continue to be members of the Conservancy, and will ask your 
friends and family members to join and support the Conservancy of Broad Creek as well.  If you 
have already renewed your membership, I truly thank you.  If you have not, please consider 
renewing your membership today.   
 
Again, thank you for all of your past support to this non-profit organization. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael S. Leventhal 
President, Board of Trustees  


	august '18 letter on letterheadpdf
	P. 2 August 2018 Preident's Letter

